From: Lauren Kuzara <lkuzara@ridley.edu>
Sent: Monday, March 12, 2018 4:22 PM
To: OM Information Quality

Cc: Lauren Weymouth

Subject: Information Quality Request

Hi -

| am the director of Ridley-Lowell Business & Technical Institute in Danbury, CT (OPE ID # 02112303)
| am requested an information change to our school’s address as it is listed incorrectly on your website.
Please change our address to:

44 Shelter Rock Road
Danbury, CT 06810

For verification of our address, you can see it is properly listed on our website. http://www.ridley.edu/location/danbury
and in our course catalog http://www.ridley.edu/sites/default/files/Danbury%20Catalog 0.pdf

If you have any questions, or need further verification, please contact me at the number or email below.

Lauren Kuzara
Senior Director
lkuzara@ridley.edu

Ridley-Lowell Business & Technical Institute
44 Shelter Rock Road, Danbury, CT 06810
Phone: 203-797-0551; Fax: 203-797-0552

www.ridley.edu

YouTube: Ridley-Lowell YouTube
Facebook: Ridley-Lowell Facebook
Twitter: @ridleylowell

Instagram: #ridleylowelldanbury
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